

QEIIMC News

Queen Elizabeth II Medical Centre Trust Newsletter

OCTOBER 2019



The 2019 QEIIMC Masterplan - Looking to the Future

With the ambitious objectives of the 2010 Masterplan now largely met, the Trust has been developing a new Master Planning instrument which guides the vision of continued growth and improvement of the campus into the future as a leading hub for clinical health, education and research activities.

The QEIIMC Trust and Hames Sharley architects have been working together to create a new Masterplan which is now complete. The 2019 Masterplan considers the significant stakeholder and community feedback that was collected during the consultation period and engagement activities throughout 2018 and 2019.

Examples of groups and organisations consulted during this period include State Government agencies, local councils, surrounding hospitals and health service providers, universities, research organisations and the local community, including local residents associations and QEIIMC neighbours.

This diverse feedback has been instrumental in informing a fresh and holistic new Masterplan. With it, the QEIIMC Trust will aim to continue sustainably and innovatively developing the campus, fostering a world class centre of clinical healthcare, medical research and education that engages with and balances the needs of campus users, and the local community.

Following presentation to the Minister for Health, the 2019 Masterplan is now available for public viewing on the QEIIMC Futures website.





Royal Treatment for RMH

Families at the Ronald McDonald House received the Royal Show treatment on Saturday, 31st August in a special preview hosted at QEIIMC.

Kids at RMH were given the big responsibility of thoroughly testing showbags, rides, food and a petting zoo for the Royal Agricultural Society of WA and by all reports did a fantastic job!

Photos: Justin Benson-Cooper



Annual Report 2018/19

The QEIIMC Trust Annual Report 2018/19 is now available to be viewed on the QEIIMC website by clicking here.

TravelSmart

Morley-Ellenbrook Line update

Metronet has announced the development of a train line to provide new connections to commuters from the northern suburbs. To find out more about the project, the construction process and to see station locations <u>visit the Metronet website by clicking here.</u>



Car Park 7 Bike Shelter – spaces available!

Extra bike parking is available in Car Park 7 for those cyclists who are having trouble finding a spot on the racks around L, M, N & P Blocks. Please use the bike racks provided around campus and do not lock your bike to any railings, signposts, fire hydrants etc. as these may cause access issues, especially in an emergency. Thank you for your cooperation.



IMPORTANT NOTICES

Smoking and vaping are not permitted <u>anywhere</u> on the QEIIMC campus.

Please note the <u>Smoke Free Policy</u> for the QEIIMC includes all car parks and all external perimeters of buildings, including on Winthrop Avenue.

